
  

 

17th June, 2016 
 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Morris gave birth to baby Arthur in the 
early hours of yesterday. All 7lb 10oz of him arrived safely and both he and his 
mother are doing well (as is his Dad, Joe).  
 
Our new kitchen was officially opened today by Bill Esterson MP.  It is the end 
of a very long road and the start of a very bright future.  Our thanks go to Mr 
Esterson, Sefton Council, Cunliffes (our architects), Aspinalls (our builders) 
and Catering Services for their unstinting efforts in seeing this project through 
to completion.  Thanks also to Mr Hudson and Mr Hampson for their day-to-
day liaison with Aspinalls and Cunliffes.   
 
Y1 and Y2 pupils took the national phonics screening check this week.  It has 
also been a busy week for Years 3, 4 and 5 as they took their end of year 
tests. They all made us very proud with their attitude – well done everyone! 
 
Well done to Y2 for representing the school so well during their recent visit to 
Liverpool Museum.  Thanks to all the staff and voluntary helpers for looking 
after them so well. 
 
Y5 and 6 have taken part in Kwik Cricket tournaments at Merchant Taylor 
recently.  Both teams gave it their all.  Y5 came second – a fantastic 
performance.  Other Y5/6 pupils took part in the athletics meeting at Litherland 
Park Sports Park.  Well done to all who took part for their competitive spirit and 
splendid team work.  They were first class ambassadors for Ursuline.  Thanks 
to the staff and volunteer helpers for looking after them so well. 
 
Y4 are currently preparing an Olympic Opening Ceremony, which will take 
place on Monday 11

th
 July at 2pm.  The whole school will have a part to play.  

All parents/carers/relatives are welcome to attend.  It comes at the start of the 
week of our Sports Days. 
 
The school choir sang for the Nuns at Arrowsmith House the day we broke up 
for half term.  They did so to an excellent standard and once again 
demonstrated the school’s commitment to serve its local community. 
  
Our Y4/5 musicians took part in the second gathering of the Crosby Children’s 
Orchestra last Friday at St Faith’s Church.  They enjoyed the experience and 
represented the school impeccably.   
 
The school council shop continues to be a success in developing our pupils’ 
financial skills. 
 
Thanks to Mr Ian Walker (Head Teacher of Sacred Heart Catholic College) 
and his colleagues for their recent assembly in school for our Y6 pupils.  This 
was very helpful for them in their transition to secondary school.  
 
Thanks to the PTFA committee for organising yesterday’s Fathers’ Day stall.  
All classes got the chance to buy some lovely gifts.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 

Monday 20th June 

 All parents and 

children notified of 

new classes for next 

school year 

 

Wednesday 22nd June 

 Children meet new 

teachers 

 

Thursday 23rd June 

 Annual Family Cycle 

Ride (6.30pm) 

 

Wednesday 29th June 

 Feast of Ss Peter & 

Paul (whole school 

attending Parish 

Mass at St Joseph’s 

Church) 

 

Thursday 30th June 

 Own clothes day 

(Summer Fair gifts) 

 

Friday 1st July 

 Y4 Sacramental 

School Celebration 

Mass & Party 

 

Tuesday 5th July 

 Y6 performing in 

‘Singing Sherlock’ at 

St Edward Hall 

(Sacred Heart) 

3.45pm 

 

Thursday 7th July 

 Own clothes day 

(Summer Fair 

bottles) 

 

Friday 8th July 

 Pupil reports go home 

 Y6 Leavers’ 

Production (2pm) 

 

 

For further dates/school 

information please see 

our website 

www.ursulineprimary.co.uk 

or follow us on Twitter 

@ursulineprimary 
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The annual family cycle ride that we organise in partnership with Sefton Council takes place next Thursday, 
23

rd
 June.  It leaves from the school at 6.30pm and lasts about 45 minutes.  Everyone is welcome.  All 

children must be accompanied by an adult.  Details are available from John Toker (934 4259) 
 
Log on to www.ursulineprimary.co.uk to find out our most recent award winners: 

Bronze, Silver & Gold Award; 
Class of the Week; 
Readers’ Award; 

Improved Presentation Award; 
Designers’, Musicians, Sports, Historians’ and Scientists Awards; 

Bucket Fillers of the Week Award. 
 
You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  
 
 

 
Mark McQueen  

Head Teacher 

http://www.ursulineprimary.co.uk/

